December 14, 2010
Wm. Brett Burns

Dear Brett:

Thanks for working on this. I just wanted to note to you that there is both an underground
electric line and a separate underground water line running from the current house at
2053 up to a well located on the 2045 property. The water line was placed many years
ago so there is no trace on the surface of the ground aboye it. There maybe some trace of
the electric line still present on the soil surface as it wés placed about 1 %2 years ago but I
do not know that for certain. I believe that both water and electric lines would run
relatively perpendicular to the new underground powerline coming in so whoever is
trenching or shooting a line underground needs to know about them. Thanks again.

Bob Robinson



